
SW Update #1 – 7//26/24: 
We arrived in Wendover early afternoon yesterday. At about 6:30 a small thunderstorm came through 
town. This morning we went to the salt and found there was water at the end of the road, not nearly as 
much as last year. It was about 1/2”-1” deep and about 200 yards wide. We were out of it well before 
the 0-mile. As we ventured down Course #1 it was dry until about the 3 ½ and that had some puddles, 
but the rest seemed dry. By the end of day, Course #1 is ready for dragging tomorrow. Course #2 was 
damp. The salt is about 90% dry, a little sticky but smooth and hard. The forecast looks dry & hot. 

We also had some toilets and dumpsters delivered today. Below you will find pics from today, the end 
of the road pics were taken about 10 minutes ago. We will update you again tomorrow. 

 

See you on the Salt, 
 
Heather Black 
BNI Chairman 
 
Bill Lattin 
SCTA President 
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